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It is submitted that Ms Jayashree Mazumdar, a PhD
Student from Indian Institute of Science Education & Research,
Mohali, Punjab, India has requested the PCCF (Wildlife), Port
Blair to issue her temporary permit for 10 days to study the

Nicobar on crab eating macaque. She stated that from 14.7.2017

to 24.7.2017 she will carry out research work on the species in
Katchal and Little Nicobar islands. On the body of the letter, the
Secretary (TW) has accorded his approval with the remarks that
“Pl recommends her name for issuance of temporary tribal pass
by the DC (SA) for this study”.

As directed, we may write to the DC (SA) to issue a tribal
pass in favour of Ms Jayashree Mazumdar, a PhD Student from 9«2
Indian Institute of Science Education & Research, Mohali,

Punjab, India to carry out research work on the species in
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